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Thank you for considering taking part in this research project. 
 
 
Project aim: I am running a research project at King’s College London on Cuban energy 
policy and energy history, currently focusing on how international companies and 
consultancies are working together with the Cuban government to achieve the national 
energy strategy for 2030. The aim of the research is to better understand the transformation 
of government policy over the past decade from the perspective of international contributors. 
 
Your participation: I am approaching you for an interview as your company stands out in 
this area. The questions I am interested in are your motivations and experiences of working 
with the Cuban government, the history of your cooperation, how operations have been set 
up organisationally, and why you have decided to develop specific energy sources in Cuba. 
 
It is entirely up to you if you want to take part in the project and you can cease your 
participation by contacting me within three months of our meeting. 
 
Confidentiality: I will not share your personal information with other participants in the 
research project, nor use your name or personal data in publications resulting from it (where 
necessary, I will instead give you a pseudonym). The data will be stored on a secure hard 
drive, and data management will comply with the European Union’s General Data Protection 
Regulation (GDPR). If you agree to it, the data will be made public with the UK Data Service. 
 
Funding: The research project is funded by the Economic and Social Research Council 
(ESRC, UK) with reference no. ES/S01067X/1. 
 
 
 
Further questions: If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact me at: 
 
Dr Gustav Cederlöf, King’s College London, Department of Geography, 30 Aldwych, 
London WC2B 4BG, United Kingdom. Email: gustav.cederlof@kcl.ac.uk. Phone: +44 (0)20 
7848 1054. Fax: +44 (0)20 7848 2287. 
 
 
This research has been ethically approved with minimal risk by King’s College London’s Research Ethics Office, 
ref. no. MRA-18/19-8619. 


